
 

 

 

 

 

FOR THOSE OF YOU WHO HAVE AN INTEREST IN LEARNING THE BASICS 

OF BELL-RINGING - BEGINNERS WITH LITTLE OR NO EXPERIENCE 

PLAYING HANDBELLS! 

 

Ms. Lana McKinzie, under the umbrella of the Village Ringers, has 

offered to begin direction of a group 

for YOU! 

This group will rehearse for 12 

weeks, each Wednesday, from 

11:00-12:00 noon at St. George 

Episcopal Church located at 1250 

Paige Place in The Villages. 

 

Lana currently plays with the Village 

Ringers and directs the bell choir at 

St. George Episcopal. She is very skilled, patient, excellent working with 

beginners, and eager to begin working with you! 

 

Rehearsals will begin on Wednesday, March 12th. If interested, please 

let Bonnie Fisher (director, Village Ringers) know ASAP. She can be 

reached at bonniefisher53@gmail.com or text to 614-565-0953.   

3/1/2025 Note: Due to overwhelming response, the beginner’s group is full. If 

you are interested in being placed on the waiting list for future consideration, 

please register with Bonnie Fisher as noted above. 
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